
April 21st, 1926

George A. Campbell, Eso., K.C., 
109 St. James Street,
Moi-treal.

Dear Mr. Campbell
On Monday I telephoned the Rev. 

Mr. Pidgeon for the purpose of having a meeting of 
the Commission, but found that he was leaving that 
night on a trip which would take him away from 
Montreal for ten days or a fortnight. In view of 
those circumstances I suggested to him, and it was 
agreed to by Mr. Barclay, that the interested parties 
should send In their claims to me as Chairman of the 
Commission. I think I can receive them as properly 
as a Secretary.

’"ill you notify them or shell I, 
and if so, whom should I address or should a notice 
be inserted In the press?

Yours faithfully,


